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PUC is a letter dated 23.3.2001 from the Assistant Registrar
(Law), National Human Rights Commission, New Delhi
forwarding therewith a copy of complaint of Shri Abdul Khalil,
Khatoon’s Public Grievances Cell regarding welfare of Jarawas.
The Administration has been asked to take necessary action for its
disposal at their level.

As the schemes for the welfare and development of the
Jarawas are being implemented by the AAJVS, we may forward a
copy of commissions letter alongwith Khatoon’s complaint to E.S,
AAJVS for taking necessary action and request him to send a
detailed report on the matter to this office at the earliest, if

approved.

\ yﬁ A draft letter is added for perusal and approval please.
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